
SBMOC Members Meeting - November 7, 2020 

At the home of Donna & Larry Diaz, Chesnee, SC 

 

President Dennis Bromley opened the meeting by welcoming members. There were no guests or visitors 

today. 

 

October events recap: 

● Unfortunately there was no drive in October as no member volunteered to organize one.  

● 14 members turned out for a pre-dinner ice cream late one afternoon at Brusters in 

Spartanburg. A big thank you to owner Jim Graham for a warm welcome and for offering a 10% 

discount! 

 

Christmas Party update - Following a survey of club members, it was decided to forego the Christmas 

Party this year. 

 

Sue and Dennis visited with Sheila and Barbie Dusky in Florida recently. They’ve closed on their house 

and are working their way through the usual antics/surprises associated with a move. 

 

Upcoming events: 

● Hickory Knob State Park Trip - Nov. 17 & 18. You can still make reservations or decide to drive 

over for the day. See website for details: 

https://sbmoc.com/upcoming-events/ 

 

● December meeting: Location to be determined. If weather cooperates, it will be held at Greer 

City Park (downtown Greer). Possible Plan B: in LeMans Go Karting’s meeting room (Duncan, 

SC.)  

 

The meeting concluded followed by the Soup and Shoot -- a big thank you to Larry and Donna Diaz for 

hosting this great event! 

 

Minutes by Laura Converse 
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